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Planning Department 
Harrow Council 
Civic Centre, Station Road 
Harrow  
HA1 2UY    
 
 

Via email to: planning.applications@harrow.gov.uk    
        cc Ward councillors        

RE: P/1141/22 1 Leabank Close  
 
Dear Catriona Cooke 
 
The whole architectural intent would be lost with the proposed change in roof design, as the 
asymmetrical roof shape of the existing is key. It would look out of character relative to nearby 
buildings with the whole character changing in an unsympathetic way. The columns proposed 
would not fit with the design of the building.  The proposed five high level rooflights are 
incongruous.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Paul Catherall 
 
Paul Catherall 
Chair, Harrow Hill Trust Planning Committee 

Holm Oak 
Mount Park Avenue 
Harrow on the Hill 
HA1 3JN 
pcatherall@hotmail.com 
   
30 April 2022 


